
Building a Resilient Future 
in Fort Lauderdale Progress Report

Fort Lauderdale Stormwater Program

Work continues to progress on the Stormwater/Resilience Master Plan throughout vulnerable 
neighborhoods in the City. Updated project progress is provided below. Work continues on planning efforts 
associated with the Tranche 2 neighborhoods, including updates to the City’s existing stormwater model simulating 
current and future conditions to direct stormwater improvements..   

Neighborhood Project Status

1a Edgewood Final completion anticipated June 2024

1b Osceola Creek  
Dredging (Edgewood)

Maintenance dredging 85% complete

2a River Oaks 
(Underground Utilities)

Construction substantially complete

2b River Oaks  
(Pump Stations)

In Construction

3 Durrs In Construction

4 Dorsey-Riverbend Construction contract awarded 4/2/2024,  
Pre-Construction activities have commenced

5 Progresso Village Design being updated; Bidding Fourth Quarter 2024

6 Southeast Isles Design being updated; Bidding Third Quarter 2025

6a Merle Fogg Park  
Seawall Replacement

Construction substantially complete, final 
completion anticipated June 2024

6b Southeast Isles  
Seawalls Replacement

Construction substantially complete, Final 
Completion anticipated June 2024

7 Victoria Park Design being updated; Bidding First Quarter 2025

8 Melrose Manors/ 
Riverland Civic

In Design; estimated design completion Fall 2025

The Southeast Isles Seawalls Project is substantially complete!  Work performed under the Southeast Isles 
Seawalls project included the replacement of five seawalls and their associated catch basins and outfalls. All outfalls 
were equipped with an inline check valve to prevent tidal flooding.

May 2024

For updates and information: www.fortlauderdale.gov/fortifylauderdale 
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